From: Sharon Dumas

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Re: C & H Hog Factory Farm
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 11:04:57 AM

Due to the environmental impact (increased nitrogen pollution in Big Creek) | am
opposed to the issuance of a state permit allowing C & H. Hog Factory Farm to build
a new facility on the Buffalo River watershed. It is my understanding that a state
permit supercedes the Federal Permit, has no expiration date and does not call for
regular reviews. The Buffalo River is an Arkansas treasure bringing many to the
state for recreational and fishing enterprises. It deserves to be protected and |
cannot believe that the hog farm was allowed to build such a massive facility near
the Buffalo River watershed in the first place. There is much vacant land in
Arkansas but once a thing of beauty is destroyed it cannot be replaced.

Sharon Dumas
HRS Educator Retired
Arkansas

sharonydumas@gmail.com
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